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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
Friday 11th December 2015 

Christmas Performances and Events 
Monday 14th December—EYs NaƟvity 2.00pm 
Tuesday 15th December—KS1 Play 2.00pm 
Wednesday 16th December—KS2 Play 2.00pm 
Thursday 17th December—Carol Service in Church, 
1.15pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please note that during these performances, photos/ 
videos may ONLY be taken of parents’ own children 
and no images/ videos should be shared on social  
media (eg Facebook, Instagram). This is for the safety 
and well‐being of all our children. Thank you for your 
co‐operaƟon. 
We will be taking a collecƟon for Syria at all our  
performances. 
 

Attendance 
Last day of term: Friday 18th December 1.15 
School restarts: Tuesday 5th January 
Please note that we expect all children to be in school 
on these dates. If you have a medical, religious or  
excepƟonal reason why your child cannot aƩend 
school, you need to inform us in wriƟng and you may 
be asked to meet with Mrs McSherry to discuss this. 
Any unauthorised aƩendance could result in a penalty 
noƟce, issued by the Local Authority. 
 

Admissions Consultation 
The Governors have produced an Arabic translaƟon 
of the consultaƟon documents for families where  
Arabic is the first language. If you have not received 
this and would like a copy, please ask Ms Lo in the 
school office. If you require a translaƟon in a different 
language, the Governors would be happy to do that. 
Please speak to Ms Lo. 

Holidays are coming... 
“What can we do to keep the kids occupied?” 
Mrs Leith recommends: Families First is a free online 
monthly magazine packed with free and low cost events 
and acƟviƟes, money saving offers and other helpful local 
informaƟon. Register at hƩp://www.westminster.gov.uk/
children‐first‐magazine 

 

F2 Music Masters 
This term, F2 have 
been having  
regular musician‐
ship lessons from 
London Music 
Masters. They are 
already starƟng to 
read simple  
musical notaƟon. 
Here they are in 
their Music  
session this week, to which parents were invited. 
 

Year 2 Pantomime Trip 
This week, Year 2 went to a City Business to see a 
Pantomime. There was also face painƟng, a chocolate 
fountain and Father Christmas.  

The children enjoyed 
singing songs from 
Frozen, and all the 
treats they were  
given  
 
 
 
 

 
 
This week, we have been learning 
about ‘peace’ as we lit our second 
Advent Candle. How can we bring 
peace to the world? 
 
All best wishes, 
Emily Norman—Headteacher 


